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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
30/31 JAN
   7:00 PM
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION MISSION


   ST. LEO

 4 FEB 
   9:30 AM
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

   LADS

 4 FEB    10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER

   
   CORPUS

 4 FEB
   5:00 PM
CARD PARTY – HUBER HALL


   LADS

 5 FEB
   1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


   CORPUS 

 9 FEB   11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE WITH LUNCH
   CORPUS

12 FEB
   2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS MEETING – SHOTT HALL


   LADS

18 FEB   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER

   
   CORPUS

18 FEB

DIOCESAN WOMEN’S CONFERENCE – OHIO EXPO CENTER

19 FEB
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZE EVENING PRAYER


   CORPUS

21 FEB
   7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

  
   LADS

25 FEB

DIOCESAN MEN’S CONFERENCE – OHIO EXPO CENTER
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

           29 January/enero


                     5 February/febrero 
   1st):  Zephaniah (Sofonías) 2:3; 3:12-13
                     1st): Isaiah (Isaías) 58:7-10                                                                           
    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 145) 146:6-7, 8-9, 9-1                  RP):  Psalm (Salmo 111) 112:4-5, 6-7, 8-9
   2nd):  1 Corinthians (1 Corintios) 1: 26-31                   2nd):  1 Corinthians (1 Corintios) 2:1-5                 Gospel): Matthew (Mateo) 5:1-12a

                Gospel): Matthew (Mateo) 5:13-16
	                                                    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate cereal for the month of February
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done cereal para el mes de febrero
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of December 2016

                         Households served – 236   Clients served – 915  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2016
  Households served – 1861   Clients served – 68,760 WOW!!  (9 meals per person)


	


STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection for January 21/22
CC     38 env.     $1,797.00



SL     39 env.     $1,351.00

2016 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS

If you would like a report of your annual offertory contributions, place the completed request in the offertory basket.  Statements will be emailed or mailed near the end of January.  On-line contributors can go to the on-line giving website to print a report.

	 
	
	                       2016 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	
	ENVELOPE #
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	EMAIL
	
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 

	 
	
	 
	 
	
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 


                                                              REST IN PEACE
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Please remember in your prayers Sally Baviera, a member of St Ladislas, who died this past week.

"May the Perpetual Light shine upon her.”    

         Por favor, recuerde en sus oraciones Sally Baviera, que murió la semana pasada. 
                                                                      "Que la Luz Perpetua brille sobre ella".
[image: image7.wmf]                    EUCHARISTIC ADORATION MISSION

A Eucharistic Adoration Mission will be presented by Father Davidson and Father Braum, Missionaries of the Holy Eucharist on Monday, January 30th and Tuesday, 31st beginning at 7:00 p.m. at St. Leo Church, 221 Hanford Street in Columbus.  The purpose of this Mission is to inspire us to learn more about Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament and to go deeper into understanding its benefits and graces for each of us, our parish, our families and our Church.  All are welcome!  (This mission is being sponsored by St. Mary Church, but will be held at St. Leo Church.)
CATHOLIC TIMES

Next week is our parish collection for the Catholic Times weekly newspaper.  This donation HELPS OUR PARISH to provide Catholic Times to you and many of our parishioners.  Donation envelopes for this collection are included in your January/February collection packet.  For a minimum donation of $17.00 per year (parish rate), readers receive a Catholic perspective on the world around us: local, national, worldwide, and Vatican news; diocesan, parish, and school stories; articles, regular columns, editorials, and events are delivered right to your home.  As an evangelization tool, Bishop Campbell encourages every Catholic family to receive the Catholic Times.  Look for your envelope and sign up for, or continue receiving, the newspaper of our diocese, the Catholic Times.  If you are on “electronic” donation, you can still receive Catholic Times – simply place your donation in an envelope marked “Catholic Times” and your Name and drop it into the Sunday collection basket during February. Come enjoy “A journal of Catholic life in Ohio”.
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BISHOP HARTLEY HIGH SCHOOL
Students at Bishop Hartley High School must achieve a Grade Point Average (GPA) of 3.5 or higher on a 4.0 scale in order to be named to the Honor Roll.  We would like to congratulate Bishop Hartley student Mario Guiltron, from St. Ladislas parish, who was named to Honor Roll for the 2nd Quarter. Great Work Mario!
SONS AND DAUGHTERS OF ITALY’S VALENTINE'S DAY DINNER DANCE

Order Sons and Daughters of Italy Lodge 2599 is pleased to invite everyone to a special Valentine's Day dinner dance at Villa Milano on Saturday, February 11th. Come and celebrate being Italian or with your Italian friends as we celebrate the wonderful traditions of our shared heritage; food, family and fun while enjoying the entertainment by The Ray Massa and Eurorythmns! The band has played all over the country for virtually every Italian festival!  The cost of $50.00 for an opportunity to spend an evening with that special person in your life is well worth the money. We will donate $5.00 of every pre- purchased ticket from attendees who buy their ticket in the name of their church, just mention the name of your church when you call 614-582-7366 to buy your tickets.  Also, we will be honoring The Sons and Daughters of Italy 2017 inaugural teacher of the year, Maria Lutchin.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
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Many of our special seniors (75 and over) are celebrating February birthdays:
	Mr.
	Thomas
	Culley
	 5
	
	Ms.
	Mary
	Jackson
	16

	Mrs.
	Veronica
	Michel
	10
	
	Mr.
	Carl
	Yenichek
	22

	Mr.
	Harold
	Fleischer
	12
	
	Mrs.
	Shirley
	Allen
	23

	Mrs.
	Lorene
	Michael
	12
	
	Mrs.
	Constance
	Brown
	26


  OPEN HOUSE AT OUR LADY OF BETHLEHEM SCHOOL AND CHILDCARE
[image: image10.wmf]Sunday, January 29th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. and Sunday, March 5th from 1:00-3:00 p.m.
In the tradition of the Sisters of the Poor Child Jesus, Our Lady of Bethlehem is the only 
comprehensive Catholic School and Childcare in the area whose mission is to provide exceptional faith formation and early education in a safe, nurturing community to each student and family it serves. Open Enrollment for school and summer program is going on now! Bring in this bulletin and receive 10% off your registration fee!  Visit us online at www.ourladyofbethlehem.org for more information.
CATHOLIC MEN'S LUNCHEON CLUB EVENT
The next Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club will feature The Most Reverend Frederick F. Campbell and the presentation of the 2017 Catholic Man of the Year. Please join Bishop Campbell and us on Friday, February 3rd at St. Patrick Church in downtown Columbus. Holy Mass begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch and the presentation of the Catholic Man of the Year until about 1:00 pm. No reservations are necessary. $10.00 covers the lunch and meeting. For information on Catholic Men’s Luncheons, visit www.ColumbusCatholicMen.com or contact Tim Merkle, CMLC President at htm@ejhlaw.com.
National Marriage Week is February 7 – 14th, 2017

World Marriage Sunday is February 12th
PONTIFICAL COLLEGE JOSEPHINUM’S ANNUAL LECTURE SERIES

The Pontifical College Josephinum’s annual lecture series continues Wednesday, February 8th, with a presentation by Christopher Ruddy, PhD, associate professor of systematic theology at The Catholic University of America. Dr. Ruddy will present “Gaudium et Spes: Its Crafting and Legacy” at 7:00 pm in the Jessing Center on the Josephinum campus. The event is free of charge and open to the public; reservations not required. For more information, call the Academic Dean’s office at 614-985-2274.

EVENING MASS, PRAYER AND SOCIAL WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 8th AT ST. ELIZABETH
The Rosary is prayed at 6:00 p.m. followed by praise and worship.  Trained prayer teams are available for individual prayer.  Father Ramon Owera celebrates Mass at 7:30 pm.  A potluck social follows in the parish hall.  Sponsored by Columbus Catholic Renewal, aka Catholic Charismatic Renewal, Inc. For information, go to www.ccrcolumbus.org or call 614-500-8115.
RETROUVAILLE WEEKEND
You can save your marriage!  Has your marriage become unloving or uncaring? Your relationship grown cold, distant? Thinking about a separation or divorce? Already separated or divorced but you wish to try again? The Retrouvaille program may help you. Retrouvaille of Columbus will be sponsoring it’s next program February 10th through 12th, at the Procter Center retreat house in London, Ohio. The program consists of a weekend experience and follow-up sessions. All inquiries are confidential. For more details or to register go to HelpOurMarriage.com or call 800-470-2230.
2017 BOSCO BASH
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On Saturday, February 11th, middle school teens (6th, 7th, and 8th graders) from all over the Diocese of Columbus are invited to gather at St. Timothy Catholic Church from 3:00 – 9:00 p.m. for an evening of fun, food, games, great music by Station 14, friends, Mass, and speaker Paul J. Kim. Mr. Kim has earned a growing international reputation as a dynamic speaker and musician with a powerful message of faith, hope, and love. Moving his audiences from laughter in one moment, to deep reflection and prayer in another; Paul utilizes his many talents to communicate the Gospel to young people in a way that is engaging, entertaining, and altogether inspiring. The cost for this event is $25.00 per teen and $15.00 per parent.  For more information and registration, please contact Debi Matthews @ 614-861-1746 or matthews9244@sbcglobal.net.  
LANDINGS: WELCOMING INACTIVE CATHOLICS!

Do you know someone who might benefit from this program? Landings, a ministry of the Paulist Fathers and the St. Thomas More Newman Center’s Reconciliation Team, is an eight week program geared toward welcoming returning and inactive Catholics. In this program a group of active Catholics, some of whom are “returnees” themselves, join with participants to share and explore their faith together. Landings offers a safe place to be listened to, a place for understanding and healing, and a place to ask questions. A new session of Landings will begin Tuesday, February 21st at 7:00 p.m. at the Newman Center, 64 W. Lane Ave. For more information please refer anyone who may be interested to Bill Sparks at (614) 439-0038 or landings@buckeyecatholic.com.
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HOLY ROSARY-ST. JOHN MARDI GRAS FUNDRAISER

The Holy Rosary-St. John Mardi Gras Fundraiser is being sponsored by the HRSJ Women's Group.  It will be held Saturday, February 25th, from 7:00 p.m. until 11:00 p.m. in Campion Hall in the St. John Community Center, 640 South Ohio Ave.  There will be Music, Dancing, Food, Raffles, and Door Prizes.  Tickets are $10.00 and will only be sold IN ADVANCE.  For more information, contact Teresa Lee at tlee411@aol.com or call (614) 252-5926, ext. 7. 

Are you looking for meaningful volunteer opportunities?  Well, now is your chance!  We are in need of volunteers for our Spirit of Hope Gala event. Volunteers are needed in the months leading up to the event (for help collecting and organizing auction items, making phone calls, and participating on our committee) and volunteers are also needed on the day of the event to ensure things run smoothly.

The Gala will be on March 11th from 6:30-10:30 p.m. at the Columbus Hilton Downtown, 401 North High Street.  Contact Mackenzee Burton at mburton@colscss.org or 614-857-1254 for more information or to volunteer!

God Is Merciful

Despite our many sins and failures, God remains committed to us, looking at us patiently and mercifully in the face of our faults. He loves us even when we do things that hurt our relationship with him.

-from Men, Women, and the Mystery of Love
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